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Save The Dates: 
 
November 16th:            47th Annual Ohio River Valley Soils Seminar 
                                       Holiday Inn East 
                                       Louisville, Kentucky 
 
November 17th:             CEPDS 
                                        Purdue University 
                                        West Lafayette, Indiana 
 
April 27th 2017              2017 ASCE Indiana Section- Annual Meeting 
                                       502 Event Center  
                                       Carmel, Indiana 
 

State Section Website 

 
View the recently updated ASCE State Section website. We are working on upgrading the 
existing website to better serve our members. If you have an upcoming ASCE events, please 
contact Steve Werling with the information so that it can be posted on the Website calendar. 
 

In- State Career Opportunities will now be posted on the ASCE State Section Website. 
As a benefit to our ASCE community, the ASCE State Section will be posting employment 
opportunities for locations within the State of Indiana on our website.  Since this will be a new 
service, a monthly e-mail will be sent to the membership identifying new employment postings 
on the website. The employment postings will be available to Private Companies, Educational 
Institutions, and Government Agencies. There will be a low monthly fee for advertising on the 
website. The cost for one month of advertising is $250 for Private Companies and Educational 
Institutions.  A reduced monthly cost of $125 is being offered to Government Agencies. 
If you are interested in posting an employment opportunity, please contact Steve Werling ASCE 
State Section Secretary at e-mail address - swerling@geopier.com. A description of the 
employment list should be provided in a word document. 
 
Payments will be made to the ASCE State Section Treasurer – Jason Durr at e-mail address- 
jdurr@cbbel-in.com. 
 



 
 

Free On Demand ASCE Webinars 
 
As an ASCE Member 5 Free On Demand Webinars are offered to you. Please visit the ASCE 
Website for a link and more details. 
 
 

Life Member Recognition  
 
If you feel that you qualify for ASCE Life Member Recognition, please contact your local 
branch officers so that the proper application process through the national office may occur and 
you may be recognized for your longtime service to the engineering community. 
 
 

Northwest Indiana Branch Officially Reinstated  

 
Through the hard work and dedication of the membership the Northwest Indiana Branch was 
officially reinstated. The Northwest branch held their first officially meeting last month which 
was well attended by the members and the new Officers recognized. The Northwest Branch has 
several exciting programs planned for the upcoming months.  Congratulations to all the members 
who made this possible.  
 
 
The ASCE State Section Newsletter will be sent out monthly at the being of each month. New 
announcements and information will be posted on the website on a regular basis. 
 
Please feel free to contact Steve Werling with and questions or recommendations. 
 
Have a great month with a safe and Happy Thanksgiving Holiday. 
 
  
Steve Werling 
ASCE Indiana Section Secretary 
E-mail : swerling@geopier.com 
Cell Phone: 734-474-3391 

                                       


